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STATE BOARDS AND COMMISSIONS  
INFORMATION DISTRIBUTION POLICIES 

 

 

This memorandum provides information 
regarding policies, procedures, or restrictions 
relating to distributing information to or 
communicating with members of a state board or 
commission. 

 
DRUG UTILIZATION REVIEW  

BOARD PROCEDURES 
At the July 1, 2008, Human Services 

Committee meeting, the policies and procedures 
(attached as an appendix) of the Drug Utilization 
Review Board were reviewed.  The board 
procedures provide that all information to be 
distributed to board members must be sent to the 
Department of Human Services Administrator of 
Pharmacy Services for distribution.  Additionally, 
all contact from representatives of the 
Pharmaceutical Research and Manufacturers of 
America Association regarding matters directly 
related to the board should be made through the 
board coordinator or the Department of Human 
Services Medicaid pharmacy program staff. 

 

POLICIES AND PROCEDURES 
REGULATING STATE BOARDS  

AND COMMISSIONS 
Mason's Manual of Legislative Procedure 

does not provide reference to specific procedures 
or restrictions relating to the distribution of 
information to a member of a board or 
commission.  In addition, representatives of the 
Office of Management and Budget and the 
Attorney General's office are unaware of any 
state board or commission policies restricting the 
distribution of information. 

A survey was conducted of selected 
regulatory, occupational, commodity, and 
governing boards and commissions to determine 
if policy restrictions exist regarding the 
distribution of information to members. 

Of the boards and commissions surveyed, 
none were found to have policies or procedures 
in place that restricted communications with a 
board or commission member. 
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